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My ref: 20200319a-EM-DPRI-to-heulwen-enzo 
  
Hi Heulwen - hope you are OK - I've copied you to an email to the council to request a delay on the planning 
for the Enzo development. I'm not against the development in general its just that in its current format I can 
envisage several potentional problems. 
  
1 - FLOOD RISK the inland flood plain / swamp area behind our house is going to be filled in and raised to a 
height of 4 metres with three houses built above the plain. 
  
2 - LAND CONTAMINATION the land contamination testing has only been done to 0.5 metres in most places, 
it is an extremely shoddy attempt at testing for poisons etc. We know that Cuddy was dumping in the middle 
of the night and digging holes, dumping to at least 4 meteres and covering up the material dumped, both 
actions raise alarm bells. No-one knows what is under the top layer soil.  
  
Two of my children are chemists and they believe more specific testing should be done. Victoria is the chief 
editor of a chemistry journal  
  
https://chemistrycommunity.nature.com/users/80181-victoria-richards 
  
and Simon who is looking into it at present is just finishing his PhD in chemistry. 
  
3. ENVIRONMENT - The planning application shows battery housing - they are putting houses everywhere 
they can without due regard to the environment - I believe there should be a green belt between Woodland 
Park / Brynhyfryd us and the development retaining the natural stream and tree belt so that excess 
water flowing off the site can flow into the stream and not into W Park and Brfhyd. 
  
On a separate matter, I supplied Simon Knoyle with information last July that the Welsh Government have a 
policy that could result in children dying while in school, care facilties, sport facilities etc. I will copy you to an 
email exchange ot two between myself and Simon. I would like you please to raise the question in the 
Glynneath Town Council about what happened to the information I provided Simon. I will also copy Simon to 
this email so he is aware that I am asking you this, he hasn't replied to my last email.  
  
The information I provided Simon about how Glynneath children are at risk can be found on this website.  
  
www.a-better.wales 
regards 
  
Dai Richards 
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